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We want to say a HUGE Thank You to the Byrne 
family for their thoughtful card and flowers 
received here in Terenure Nursing Home. Our 
Residents & Staff said that they really brighten up 
the place and we will be enjoying them for the 
next few days - the flowers will be well minded so 
we get the most out of them!! Thank You.

A Big Thank You

a a

Thank you so much to ‘Katy’s Song Fest’ for 
organising a virtual sing-a-long concert for all 
our Residents via zoom. It was just fabulous and 
we made lots of new memories.

Song Fest

Cinema

For our relaxing cinema experience, our Residents chose to watch 
‘Singing in the Rain’. Each resident attending the ‘cinema evening’ 
receives their ticket earlier on that day (just to make it feel like the 
real deal). The Residents can choose from a variety of treats from 
our ‘confectionary stand’ to enjoy while watching the movie!!

Vaccination Day

After months of hope and anticipation, the COVID-19 
vaccines arrived at Terenure Nursing Home. There was 
much excitement and celebration as our Residents and 
Staff received their first vaccine. Thank you so much to the 
team from HSE Ireland
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Chinese New Year

As Chinese New Year is coming soon - 
we at Terenure Nursing Home made 
an Ox as 2021 is the year of the OX. We 
have some talented crafters in 
Terenure.

Birthday Celebration

Resident's birthday's are always special occasions here in Terenure Nursing Home but during 
the current visiting restrictions our staff make sure they are extra special. Today we celebrated 
a special lady's birthday with some delicious cupcakes made by our chef! It was a lovely 
celebration with more special memories being made.

Our Residents had fun arranging flowers for 
'International Flower Day’.

International Flower Day

Our Friday afternoon movie this week was 
‘Annie’, our Residents enjoyed chocolate, 
crisps and ice pops during the movie.

A BIG thank you to Domino's Pizza Ireland for 
their amazingly kind gesture for all of us in 
Terenure, we really appreciate this and 
enjoyed every last bite.

Movies & Pizza

Our Residents enjoyed making St. 
Bridget’s day art in preparation for 
the upcoming celebrations.

St. Bridget’s Day
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Bingo Fun

Residents enjoyed playing bingo this week, 
congratulations to Dorothy who won the full 

house and claimed the big prize!!

Our Residents enjoyed another virtual concert 
during the week, thanks to Gerry Noonan's CCMA 
Memory Lane Choir for inviting us to join in!! 

Our Resident’s tuned in to watch online Mass in 
St. Catherine’s Church (Meath Street Church). 
Each week we are going to try to pick a different 
church so each resident can see their local parish.

Online Mass Virtual Concert
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IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, 
PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 01-4968744

Friendship Art

Residents enjoyed making their friendship art, 
we talked about old friends, new friends and 
memories of going to dance halls where a lot 
of the ladies met their husbands for the first 
time.

We love playing board and brain 
games in Terenure Nursing Home, 
it’s a great way to spend a rainy 
afternoon!!

Games
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